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Dear parents and guardians, 

We are almost at the end of term 1. Thank you all for your help and support over the term. The following 

are a number of notes for your attention. 

• Parent Teacher meetings continue this week. Please make sure that we have an up to date phone 

number for you. If you missed your appointment please contact the school for a new appointment.  

All meetings with are staff are by appointment. Teachers have a class to teach during the day and 

are unavailable to meet during class time. If you need to talk to a teacher please contact the school 

office for an appointment.  

• Thanks to everyone who came to the Parents’ Association AGM. The PA have done great work 

supporting the school for many years. They are having a fund-raising raffle before Christmas. 

Tickets will be on sale in school. The money raised by the PA will be used in the school – inviting 

Santa to visit or the Easter bunny and organising a party for the First Communion class.  

• December 8th is a Church Holy Day. Children from 2nd – 6th will attend 9.30 mass on that day. 

Children of different faiths may stay behind in the school.  

• There will be a Christmas Crafting Class in the school hall on 15th December at 9am for parents. All 

parents are welcome to attend. Further information in the Parents Section of our school website.  

• There will be a Cookery Taster class, for parents, on December 12th. Please contact Ms Brennan at 

0861383658 for more details.  

• At present we have almost 200 children enrolled in our school. For safety reasons children enter 

and leave the school by different doors. This helps prevent crushes and accidents. Your child should 

enter the school by the current door – Infants and 1st class use the back door, 2nd – 4th class use the 

front door. 5th and 6th classes are in the extension.  

If your child is late for school please leave them to the front door. Eilise will bring them to their 

class.  

All visitors to the school must report to the office.  

• On Tuesday 20th December children may wear their Christmas jumpers to school. If your child 

hasn’t a jumper they can wear a Christmas hat or even a Christmas decoration! 

• School closes for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 21st at 12 noon. There will be no school 

lunches on this day. School reopens for the new term on Monday 9th January.  


